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1. RECENT	AND	UP-COMING	ISSUES.		
19.1	Regular	Issue.	Three	articles,	one	item	in	“Echos	du	monde	classique”,	
and	six	book	reviews.	
19.2	Regular	Archaeology	Issue.	At	the	press.		
19.3	Regular	Issue.	In	the	process	of	finalizing	the	files	before	sending	them	
to	the	press.		

	
2. PUBLICATION	SCHEDULE	

The	publication	schedule	remains	slightly	off.	We	hope	to	have	20.1	and	
20.2	to	the	press	before	the	end	of	the	calendar	year.	

	
3. SUBMISSION	RATES	

There	have	been	15	submissions	to	the	journal	since	May	2022.	They	are	
coming	in	to	both	the	electronic	system	and	to	the	Mouseion	email	address	
(about	50-50).	Some	scholars	(especially	if	their	affiliation	is	somewhat	
irregular)	have	found	using	ScholarOne	challenging.	In	addition	to	
Canadian	submissions,	we	have	also	received	submissions	from	Italy,	Spain,	
Greece,	Norway,	and	Jordan.	Of	these,	one	has	been	rejected,	one	accepted,	
and	most	are	still	under	review	or	revision.	

		
4. FINANCES	

Mouseion’s	finances	are	currently	in	fairly	good	shape.	The	full	report	we	
intended	to	have	for	the	AGM	in	May	has	been	delayed	by	the	strike	by	
CRA	employees.	The	report	from	the	treasurer,	Kevin	Solez,	is	an	interim	
one.	Fortunately,	Mouseion’s	finances	were	able	to	sponsor	a	reception	at	
the	conference	this	year.	
	

5. CHANGES	IN	BOARD	MEMBERSHIP	
Peter	O’Brien	will	be	stepping	away	from	the	board	at	the	end	of	this	
academic	year.	The	remaining	editors	are	very	grateful	for	his	service	and	
his	friendship	since	he	joined	the	board	in	2015.	

	
Respectfully	submitted	by	
Kathryn	Simonsen	
Peter	O’Brien	
Myles	McCallum	


